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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: Metro 311
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 1:53 PM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Cc: Metro 311
Subject: FW: knoble4925@aol.com wrote you a note via Olark- LDEV

Hey Lacey! 
 
Hope everything is going well for you! We received the information below via chat to Metro311. Is this something that 
should be sent to you since they put your name on here or is there someone else I should send this to? 
 
Thanks! 
Sarah  
 
Metro311 
311 or 574-5000 
metro.311@LouisvilleKy.gov  
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/metro311 
 

 
 

       
 
Please reply to this email if you would like for your contact information to remain confidential.  Thank you. 
 
NOTICE of CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information that is legally privileged and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any 
review, use, disclosure, distributing or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all forms of the original message. 
 
 
 

From: Kenneth R. Noble <no-reply@olark.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 11:16 AM 
To: MetroCall <Metro.Call@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: knoble4925@aol.com wrote you a note via Olark 
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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
name: Kenneth R. Noble 
email: knoble4925@aol.com 
Type Label: Lacey Gabbard, 
 
I would like to voice my opposition on the 198 unit apartment complex, Project Number 19DEVPLAN1059 at the end of 
Bella Vista Subdivision. 
 
This project will be detrimental to the neighborhood which is predominantly single family dwellings. The streets are 
narrow and will not be able to support the additional traffic. It will be unsafe for our kids to play. We have a history of 
drainage issues in the neighborhood as well as previous landslides that pushed homes off their foundations. The Mayor 
likes to refer to Louisville as a “compassionate city”. I see no compassion or respect for the existing neighborhood with 
this project. 
 
Regards, 
Kenneth R. Noble 
Knoble4925@aol.com 
 
 
cc. Rick Blackwell 
 
 
--- 
 
You received this message from a visitor while you were away. 
 
Name: Kenneth R. Noble 
 
E-mail: knoble4925@aol.com 
 
The visitor was on this page: https://louisvilleky.gov/government/metro-council-district-12 
 
The visitor was referred to your site from: , referred to your site by 
https://r.search.aol.com/_ylt=A0geK.NllLhclRkAoiJpCWVH;_ylu=X3oDMTByOHZyb21tBGNvbG8DYmYxBHBvcwMxBHZ0a
WQDBHNlYwNzcg--/RV=2/RE=1555629287/RO=10/RU=https://louisvilleky.gov/government/metro-council-district-
12/RK=0/RS=5VhafmAEWsSpF4c75EEVbuSwFG4- 
 
Web Browser: Chrome 
Web Browser Version: 71.0.3578.98 
Operating System: Windows 
IP Address: 96.28.128.234 
Location: United States (Louisville, KY) 


